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From: Bill Crolley
Sent: Tuesclay, January 17, 2017 £:26 PM
To: . Tony Shotwell (tonys96@yahoo.com)
Cc , Chris Hartmann an
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From: Susan Simpson
To: Tom Hart <Thart@GPTX.org> ’q'ece%d
Cc: Terry Brooks <Terry.brooks@gpisd.org>

Subject: proposed development

Dear Mr. Hart,

On behalf of GPISD 1 am writing today to share my concerns regarding proposed development of 3 acres located
adjacent Garcia Elementary. My communication with the councilperson who represents the district which includes
Garcia Elementary and the adjacent acreage has communicated that the proposed development is logistics, freight, and
warehousing. In addition, he indicated that the proposed business may be a 24/7 operation. Students at Garcia often
walk to and from school and | beiieve this development will present unigue hazards to our school students. Increased
traffic flow and congestion in a “walking” neighborhood is not a winning combination. The option to transport students
in an effort to increase student safety is financially feasible. | am requesting that the City consider seeking a different
option for use of this property. Please iet me know how | can assist your team in finding a better solution for this site.

Let me know what | can do for you.
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Susan Simpson Hull
Superintendent

Grand Prairie I1SD
Susan.simpson@gpisd.org

"ts Your vision big enough?”

Bill Croliey
Executive Director
Planning,
Development,
Engineering &
Transportation

City of Grand Prairie
206 W Church St.
P: 972-237-8263




